
TEMORA BASKETBALL ASSOCIATION 

WORKING WITH CHILDREN CHECKS 

The NSW Government has legislated that persons who work with children must undergo checks on 

their criminal records. The Working with Children Act creates offences carrying high penalties for 

non-compliance and those offences apply not just to the persons working with the children but to 

their supervisors, organisations employing them and Committee/Board members of organisations in 

which the people work with children. 

Police and teachers (who have separate checks) do not have to get a Working with Children Check 

but we need still need proof from these people. 

THIS WORKING WITH CHILDREN CHECK DOES NOT COST ANYTHING AS LONG AS YOU TICK 

“VOLUNTEER” 

How to go online and register: 

1. https://www.kidsguardian.nsw.gov.au/ 

2. Click on Working With Children check 

3. Click on Start Here (located on the right hand side in blue box) 

4. Click on Apply for Check 

5. Enter Details and remember to select VOLUNTEER 

6. You will receive an email with a unique number. Take this to the RMS (Roads and 

Maritime Services) or Service NSW Office. You will need to take photo ID with you 

7. You will then receive an email with your Working with Children Check Number. This 

number needs to be presented to Temora Basketball MPIO (Member Protection 

Information Officer) – Kristen Bett. Your date of Birth is needed as well. 

 

Temora Basketball Association then verifies your check and keeps a record of the details. 

The Working with Children Number is valid for 5 years. 

If you have already completed this check but don’t have a copy of your number you can log onto the 

same site and select “Find your WWC Number”. 

Please contact Kirsten Bett if you have any problems 

Email: temora.basketball@gmail.com 

https://www.kidsguardian.nsw.gov.au/

